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ITEM 8.01 OTHER INFORMATION 
 
Integra LifeSciences Holdings Corporation (the "Company") was unable to file its 
Annual Report on Form 10-K for the year ended December 31, 2007 (the "Form 
10-K") by the extended filing date under Rule 12b-25 of the Securities Exchange 
Act of 1934, as amended, due to its ongoing review and approval of certain 
account reconciliations, the Company's tax provision for the fourth quarter and 
year ended December 31, 2007, and deferred tax balance sheet accounts, as 
disclosed in the Notification of Late Filing on Form 12b-25 that the Company 
filed with the Securities and Exchange Commission on February 29, 2008. 
 
The Company intends to file the Form 10-K as soon as practicable after the 
completion of its audited financial statements for the year ended December 31, 
2007. 
 
Statements in this Current Report on Form 8-K may be forward-looking statements 
within the meaning of the Private Securities Litigation Reform Act of 1995 that 
involve risks, uncertainties and reflect the Company's judgment as of the date 
of this report. Such forward-looking statements include, but are not limited to, 
the Company's ability to complete the financial statements for the fourth 
quarter and 2007 fiscal year in a timely manner; the Company's ability to file 
its Annual Report on Form 10-K for year ended December 31, 2007; and the 
expectations, plans and prospects for the Company. Such forward looking 
statements involve risks and uncertainties that could cause actual results to 
differ materially from predicted or expected results, including, without 
limitation, unanticipated accounting issues regarding financial data with 
respect to account reconciliations, the tax provision, and deferred tax balance 
sheet accounts; market conditions and other factors beyond the Company's control 
and the economic, competitive, governmental, technological and other factors 



identified under the heading "Risk Factors" included in item IA of the Company's 
Annual Report on Form 10-K for the year ended December 31, 2006, and information 
contained in subsequent filings with the Securities and Exchange Commission. 
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